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This special provision was developed by the Bureau of Design and Environment to clarify the basis of payment for painting existing traffic signal equipment.  This special provision should be included in all contracts which involve painting existing traffic signal equipment.





The districts should include the BDE Check Sheet with the applicable BDE Special Provisions marked for the November 6, 1998 letting and for subsequent lettings and the Project Development and Implementation Section will include the paper copy in the contract.





This special provision will be transferred through Microsoft Exchange to the district office on July 31, 1998.
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�
Paint Existing Traffic Signal Equipment (BDE)





Effective:  November 1, 1998





	Revise Article 851.05 of the Standard Specification to read:





	“This work will be paid for at the contract unit price for each intersection as PAINT EXISTING TRAFFIC CONTROL EQUIPMENT”.
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